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GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY
P o S T O F FIC E B O X 2951 BEAUMONT, TEXAS 77704.
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File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1

Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite.1000'
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Collins:

River Bend Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458

Interim Report /DR-83

On December 6, 1982, Gulf States Utilities Company (GSU)
notified the Nuclear Regu?; tory Commission's Region IV
Office of a condition potentially reportable under'
10CFR50.55(e) concerning potentially undersized fillet welds
attaching support lugs to SRV quenchers (DR-83). GSU has
not completed its investigation at this time. An interim or
final status report will be submitted by March 15, 1983.
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i Manager-Engineering, ,

Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group
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cc: ' Director of Inspection & Enforcement }[-17U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

R. L. Brown (SRI)
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